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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 208560001

February 15, 1995

MEMORANDUM TO: Cathy Poland, NMSS Cherie Siegel, AEOD
Jane Mullin, NRR Patti Craver, OGC
Betty Summers, OE Jeanne Hunt, OI
< Y ( 2
FROM: Russell A. Powell : ‘_,1;(t3ng 57

Chief, FOIA/LPDR Branth, ADM
SUBJECT: REVISED SEARCH SCOPE FOR FOIA=9%<515

During a telephone conversation on February 10, 1995, between Gigi
Rammling and the requester (Rita Lari), the scope of FOIA_ §9-515 was
revised. It was agreed that the scope of her .ayucstvould be
limited to records regarding revocation of a:~ .s anda‘cr access
denial to protected areas of a nuclear powur plant, excluding
documentation specifically associated with the revocatisn of Mr.
Thomas Saporito’s access. The timeframe for the search sbould cover
May 1991 through November 22, 1994, within the foliowing three

categories:

; B copies of NRC records of safeguards events reports made
under Part 73.71;

2. copies of logs or records of the NRC Operations Center
events reports; and

3. copies of any internal NRC gquidance dealing with

adjudication that results in access denial or access
revocation (other than generic letters, regulatory guides,
inspection reports or enforcement manuals).

Please report your office’s estimate(s) for search, review and
duplication by telephone to the Branch contact within three working
days from date of receipt of this memo. A copy of the November 22,
1994 initial request is attached.

Based on the above revised scope of this request, the offices cc’d
below may close out FOIA::SLSIS without further action.

Contact: Gigi Rammling
415-7090
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